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Scholarship Donation Form 

Your donation to the Peninsula Writers Scholarship fund will help a writer to 
attend one of the organization’s conferences. Selections for the award are 
made by the Scholarship Committee and are based on a completed 
application and writing sample. The Committee forwards their 
recommendations to the Board for its approval.  

Donations may be designated toward a specific conference, to the PW  
NEITZEL/GUILFORD  SCHOLARSHIP FUND1

 or the EDDIE LAHTI MEMBERSHIP
FUND2. You may also pay tribute to a friend or family member, or honor the 
memory of a loved one, with your gift.  

We invite you to join other thoughtful givers in advancing another writer’s 

journey. If you’re interested in supporting that journey through a gift to the 

PW Scholarship fund, please provide the information below: 

Please indicate any preference you have for use of your gift: 

□ WINTER WRITING CONFERENCE

□ GLEN LAKE WRITING CONFERENCE

□ PENINSULA WRITERS NEITZEL/GUILFORD SCHOLARSHIP
FUND

□ EDDIE LAHTI MEMBERSHIP DUES FUND ($50)

Include my name as a donor in PW announcements and publications □ Yes, please    □ No, thank you

Optional: I am making my gift □ in honor of: □ in memory of:

(If you would like us to notify the honoree and/or loved ones of your gift, please include contact information 
with this form. The amount of your contribution will remain confidential.)  

Amount of contribution: □ $10 □ $20 □ $50 □ Other $

Peninsula Writers is a 501( c )(3) not-for-profit organization. Your contribution is deductible to the extent 
allowed under tax law.  

□ I would like a letter confirming the amount of my donation, sent to the name and address listed above.

Please make check payable to PENINSULA WRITERS SCHOLARSHIP FUND and mail it with this form to Peninsula

Writers Scholarship Fund, C/O SJBTS, P.O. Box 1, St. Johns MI 48897

WWW.PENINSULAWRITERS.ORG 

Name: 

Address: 

Telephone: Email: 

1   About the NEITZEL/GUILFORD  SCHOLARSHIP: Eric and Shirley Neitzel, and Rick Guilford were long-time and much-
beloved members of PW.  Eric died in 2008, Rick in 2020, and Shirley in 2023.  All shared their time and talent, along with 
countless other gifts, with PW, other organizations, and individuals. In tribute to Eric, Shirley, and Rick for their generosity 
of spirit and service, PW members established this scholarship.
2

The EDDIE LAHTI MEMBERSHIP FUND was established in memory of a young member whose boundless energy and 

generous spirit inspired us to make sure he is not forgotten, and to be sure no members have to leave PW for lack of annual 

membership fees. 
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